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Barlow, Lora

To: De Vos, Diana; Poliferno, Andrew
Cc: Hutchins, Linda; Robbins, David; Paske, Christian; Richardson-Cline, Krista; Papo, 

Alexander
Subject: FW: VT Wetlands Program Update

 

From: VT Wetlands Program <laura.lapierre@vermont.gov>  
Sent: Friday, July 21, 2023 9:55 AM 
To: Kuns, Eric <Eric.Kuns@fema.dhs.gov> 
Subject: VT Wetlands Program Update 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of DHS. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize and/or trust the 
sender. Please select the Phish Alert Report button on the top right of your screen to report this email if it is unsolicited or suspicious 
in nature. 

 

 

Wetlands Program Updates 

 

July Flood Recovery:  Wetlands Program staff are prioritizing flood 

recovery.  Emergency repairs and actions within Class II wetlands or buffer 

zones that qualify under allowed use Section 6.13 (Emergency Repair) do not 

require permits or sign-off from Program staff.  Read our Emergency 

Actions Guidance to learn more about eligibility.  Follow-up work after the 

emergency repair will likely need a wetland permit.  If you are unsure if your 

project qualifies as emergency repair or other Allowed Use, please contact your 

District Wetland Ecologist.   
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From the Rivers Program: For work that needs to be done in rivers and streams 

to recover from the recent July flooding, the following measures must be taken: 

 Towns are required to report the location and nature of Emergency 

Protective Measure work to DEC within 72 hours. Alternatively, location 

information and narrative description can be emailed to 

anr.wsmdrivers@vermont.gov. 

 Take photos of the work before and after completion. Photo 

documentation may help determine if the work is eligible for available 

disaster recovery funds. 

 Comply with the State Stream Alteration Rule for any instream work. This 

work may require follow-up work to ensure compliance and qualify for 

federal reimbursement for eligible work. 

 

For more information on flood recovery resources from the Agency of Natural 

Resources, visit https://ANR.Vermont.gov/Flood. 

Health Information: HealthVermont.gov/Flood 

Agriculture Information: Agriculture.Vermont.gov/Flood 

 

Email List:  If your colleague forwarded this message and you'd like to receive 

these updates directly, you may subscribe by entering your email address to the 

"Subscribe to our Program Mailing List" section of our homepage. 

 

Feel free to contact us if you have any questions: laura.lapierre@vermont.gov   
  

Copyright © 2023 Vermont Wetlands Program, All rights reserved.  

You are receiving this email because you have either applied for a Vermont Wetlands Permit or have 

consulted on a project involving a wetland.  

 

Our mailing address is:  

Vermont Wetlands Program  

1 National Life Drive, Davis 3 

Montpelier, Vt 05602 

 

Add us to your address book 
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Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.  

 

 
    

 


